



## ST MICHAEL'S CE (A) PRIMARY SCHOOL

Headteacher: Mrs Kate Jackson

Lower Street, Tettenhall,
Wolverhampton, WV6 9AF

01902 558845

Dear Parents / Carers,

29th September 2023

## Residential Adventurous Activities Visit PGL Boreatton Park, Shrewsbury Monday 4<sup>th</sup> November 2024 – Friday 8<sup>th</sup> November 2024

The national curriculum has a great emphasis on all children using and exploring the outdoor environment and our school vision promotes the importance of offering an inspiring curriculum by providing a range of opportunities for all pupils. In light of this I am delighted to advise you of a super opportunity for your child.

We have managed to provisionally book 60 places on a four-night residential to PGL Boreatton Park in Shrewsbury during the Autumn Term 2024 (Monday 4<sup>th</sup> November 2024 – Friday 8<sup>th</sup> November 2024)

Children will take part in a variety of outdoor activities under the expert supervision of qualified staff. We would really like to encourage all children in the then Year 5 and Year 6 to go on this visit; we can't emphasise enough the valuable skills that the children will learn during this process and the fact that memories will be created to last a life time.

The cost is £285 + transport, including all meals. However, school will contribute towards the activities and stay and will partly fund the coach so the total cost for your child will be £300.

At this stage, we are just looking for the number of pupils who would be interested in taking part in the residential so that the booking can be confirmed with the centre and held for our school. Therefore, I would be grateful if you would complete the slip below stating whether your child would be interested in the visit. Please could this be handed into school by Wednesday 4<sup>th</sup> October 2023 so that the booking can be confirmed.

Yours sincerely,

H-M Nawatel

Mrs H-M Navratil

**Acting Deputy Headteaher** 

Residential Adventurous Activities Visit Boreatton Park
Monday 4<sup>th</sup> October 2024– Friday 8<sup>th</sup> November 2024

stmichaelsceprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk www.stmichaelscofeprimary.co.uk



















